
Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org>

Leaf Blower Ordinance 
2 messages

Herb Williams <herbrw@verizon.net> Thu, Nov 9, 2017 at 10:16 AM
To: Selectmen@natickma.org

On a recent NPR news story, they mentioned that recently Newton had implemented an ordinance around the use of leaf
blowers.  I do not know the details, but it seemed like something worthwhile looking into as the use and frequency of
these noisy devices has increased.  Its is especially concerning  for use early in the morning, especially on weekends,
when children or teens are trying to sleep in.

Is this something Natick is also considering, or would consider limiting the times these devices can be used?

Thank you for your consideration.

- Herb Williams
Pinehurst Ave, Natick

Herb Williams 
herbrw@verizon.net 

Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org> Thu, Nov 9, 2017 at 12:23 PM
To: Herb Williams <herbrw@verizon.net>
Cc: Amy Mistrot <amistrot@natickma.org>, Jonathan Freedman <jfreedman@natickma.org>, Michael Hickey
<mhickey@natickma.org>, Rick Jennett <rjennett@natickma.org>, Sue Salamoff <ssalamoff@natickma.org>, Susan salamoff
<sgsalamoff@gmail.com>

Hello Mr. Williams.  Natick does not have a noise bylaw, and I am not aware of anything up for
consideration.  I will include your email in the Correspondence section of the Selectmen's Meeting Agenda
for Monday, November 13, 2017 for their review.
[Quoted text hidden]
--  
Trish O'Neil
Executive Assistant
Town of Natick
13 East Central Street
Natick, MA 01760
P: 508-647-6410
F: 508-647-6401
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